
George H. Stowell Free Library Trustee and Cornish Board of Selectmen Joint Meeting 

Draft Minutes July 01, 2024, 5:30 p.m. at the Cornish Town Office 

 

PRESENT: Selectboard: Dillon Gallagher, Jason Bourne Trustees: Kathi Patterson, Marie De Rusha 

Citizens: Patrick O'Grady, Alicia Simino, Larry Dingee, Scott Baker, Brian Meyette, Troy Simino, 

Heidi Jaarsma. 

The meeting was held as a work meeting for the G. H. Stowell Library Trustees and the Cornish BOS to 
discuss next steps for the installation of a well and septic system at the Library.  

 

1. Dillon Gallagher called the meeting to order at 5:34 pm. 

 

2. Marie and Kathi gave the Selectboard copies of their research on registered septic system installers 

and artesian well companies. 

 

3. The Selectboard have asked Tom Dombroski for a copy of the complete septic design and, once they 

have a copy in hand, they will contact the people on the lists of well drillers and septic system 

installers asking for quotes.  

 

4. The meeting was adjourned at 5:46pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Kathi Patterson, Recording Secretary  


